
 

 

No. 64-277/2013/WiMax/Tariffs      Dated 30-08-2013 
 
To, 
 All CGMs (Telecom Circle/Metro Districts) 
 
Sub: Withdrawal of Circular regarding Review of WiMax Broadband tariff plans & launch of new 
WiMax broadband plans – reg. 
 
1. Kindly refer to R&C-CFA, BSNL C.O. letter no. 1-1/2013-R&C [CFA] (circular no. 29/13-14) dated 

16-08-2013 regarding Review of WiMax Broadband tariff plans & launch of new WiMax broadband 

plans. 

 

2. Due to some technical feasibility issues in implementation of the plans, it has been decided by the 

competent authority to withdraw the above referred circular (i.e. R&C-CFA, BSNL C.O. letter 

no. 1-1/2013-R&C [CFA] (circular no. 29/13-14) dated 16-08-2013) till further orders. 

 

3. The above instructions may be brought to the notice of all concerned. 

 
(ANIL JAIN) 

PGM (NWP-BB) 
 
Copy to:  
 

(1) CGM (ITPC), Pune for kind information and n/a please. 
(2) CGM (BBNW), New Delhi for kind information please. 
(3) All Tariff committee members [Sr. GM (NWP-WiMax)/Sr. GM (NWP-BB)/Sr. GM (PDP-

CFA)/GM (Finance-CFA)], BSNL C.O. for kind information please. 
(4) GM (BBNW), NOC, Bangalore for kind information and n/a please. 
(5) GM (CIT), CO BSNL for kind information please. 
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